-------- Original Message -------- 

	Subject: 
	DaCi

	Date: 
	Fri, 16 Feb 2007 17:29:21 +0100

	From: 
	Maria Speth <info@dansspetters.nl>

	To: 
	"dr. mamata niyogi-nakra" <nakrabm@istar.ca>


Dear mamata, 

Hope you are doing well.
It took some time for life was extremely busy, but finally we got the first step!

In the attachment our invitation to all dance-lovers in India to join in to create a daCi chapter in India.  Would you please be so kind as to send this to all you may think will be interested?

I do hope we will have a lot of response!!
Love
Maria Speth

-------------------------------

Dear Dance Lover,

Why is dance important to children?

Do you agree with the following ideas?

· children have a right to enjoy dance

· it’s important to preserve cultural heritage of all forms of dance for young people

· dance also needs to be included in both general education and community programs 

· young people need opportunities to experience dance as creators, performers and spectators

· young people need sufficient opportunities to exchange and share dance both inside and outside of India

Do young people in India have sufficient opportunities to profit from these ideas?

Many people in India want to do something with these ideas concerning dance and child within India. Because ‘Dance and Child International’ has been working in developing these ideas around the world for 30 years, many parties in India would like to start a chapter to these means in India. The Dutch Chapter of ‘Dance and Child International’ (daCi) has been asked to provide assistance to achieve this through a Twinning Project. 

What is daCi?

daCi (Dance and the Child International) is a non-profit making association founded in 1978 with the aim of promoting the growth and development of dance for children on an international basis. 

daCi is also an autonomous, dully constituted branch of the Conseil International de la Danse (CID), UNESCO.

What does daCi stand for? 

The aim of daCi is to recognize and develop dance for young people, with respect for the ethnic, gender and cultural identities of each young person within a spirit of international understanding.

Its objectives are to:

- 
increase and develop opportunities for young people to experience dance as creators, performers and spectators and to do this both within and between countries; 

- 
ensure that the dance interests of young people are recognized and developed;

- 
preserve a cultural heritage of all forms of dance for young people;

- 
encourage and make available research into all aspects of dance for, with and related to young people; 

- 
urge all countries to ensure that dance is included in both general education and community programs;

- 
facilitate exchange and collaboration related to young people’s dance both within and between countries;

- 
organize a conference normally at least once every three years.

Why is it good to be part of a daCi network and having an own Indian Chapter?

During the last international conference for Dance and Child in the Hague (July 2006) it was pointed out that India, a country with a very rich dance tradition, is not yet among the participating countries. 

People from all over the world express the need of network support to promote dance for children. Many make use of the international conferences daCi organizes every three years. Support on the local level by means of a National Chapter also provides a lot of help. Many countries profit from their own daCi chapters to achieve these aims. 

We have been asked to provide expertise from the Dutch daCi Chapter in assisting those interested in India in starting up their own daCi Chapter. Do you like the thought of a network where dancing souls in India and all over the world meet each other? 

If you want to participate in creating an Indian Chapter of daCi to achieve these aims, please get in touch with us because we’d love to help. We are now inviting all of those interested to contact us in order to establish a daCi Chapter in India and initiate a dance and child network both in India and with other countries.

We would like all those interested, to contact us before the beginning of May 2007. 

You can reach us by email 

(info@dansspetters.nl) 

or via regular mail:

(Maria Speth, Lage Kanaaldijk 7, 6212 AE Maastricht, The Netherlands)

All responders will be involved in the development process.

The Netherlands, February 2007

Maria Speth, 

National representative of daCi the Netherlands

